
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We are excited to invite you to a special event in partnership with the New Trier Parents’ Association. As we 
embrace a culture of belonging within our school community, it's essential to recognize and celebrate the 
unique qualities of our students. 

Did you know that at least one-third of all people are introverts? It's quite possible that your student is one of 
them. To delve into the power of introversion and foster a better understanding of the topic, we invite you to 
join us on Wednesday, April 10th, from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. at the Winnetka Campus for an insightful discussion 
featuring the book "Quiet Power: The Secret Strengths of Introverted Kids." 

Joining me for the evening will be Elizabeth Bennett, New Trier's Music & Theatre Department Chair, and a 
self-proclaimed introvert. Together, we will explore the strengths of introversion, provide valuable insights to 
help introverted individuals build confidence, and discuss strategies for thriving in a world that often values 
extroversion. 

 

Prior to the discussion, we encourage parents to pick up a copy of "Quiet Power: The Secret Strengths of 
Introverted Kids " to read over the spring break. To make this process easier for you, the NTPA has partnered 
with the Book Stall. Interested readers can find the book in-store, order by phone at 847-446-8880, or 
conveniently order a copy online. 

We also encourage all attendees to watch Susan Cain’s TED Talk on The Power of Introverts.  

We look forward to a meaningful and enriching discussion that will contribute to a supportive environment 
for all our students. Thank you for your involvement and commitment to the New Trier community. 

Denise Dubravec, Principal/Assistant Superintendent, Winnetka Campus 

 

https://www.thebookstall.com/new-trier-parents-association-book-discussion
https://www.ted.com/talks/susan_cain_the_power_of_introverts?hasProgress=true&language=en

